
"Charity is no Charity, unless it pinches you"   -Mother Teresa

Dear Rotarian,

Greetings and Best Wishes to you

I am very happy and delighted to inform you that the world leader and
Chairman of  the Trustees of  The Rotary Foundation, Past R.I.
President Carl - Wilhelm Stenhammar and his gracious lady Monica

are visiting our District on Wednesday, 25th August 2010. Trustee of
The Rotary Foundation and Past Rotary International Director Ashok
Mahajan is accompanying them.

To commemorate his visit to our District, we are organizing a District event which is aptly titled, LOVE MY
FOUNDATION, since each of  us love and care for our Foundation. The event will be hosted by Rotary Club of
Hyderabad East under the able leadership of  President Madhu Babu and all the members. PDG JAS Giri will be
the Counselor and Rtn. Rahul Agarwal will be the Chairman of  the event. Convention Centre, Hotel Marriott,
Tank Bund, Hyderabad is the venue for the event. Registration and Fellowship will start at 6 pm, the meeting
will be between 7pm and 9 pm and followed by Cocktails and Dinner. The registration fee is Rs. 750/- and
Golden Patron is Rs. 5,000/-.

I have requested DGN TVR Murti and Ann Dr. Sashikala to be the Special Aides to Trustee
Chair of   The Rotary Foundation Carl - Wilhelm Stenhammar and his gracious lady Monica. Our
Dist Rotary Foundation Chair PDG Dr. T. Vijendra Rao will be the Special Aide for Trustee,
Ashok Mahajan.They are arriving on Wednesday, 25th August, 2010 at International

Airport, Shamshabad, Hyderabad at 09.55 am by  Jet Airways Flight No: 9W 2748. I will
be happy if  as many Rotarians, as possible, join us in welcoming our honoured Guests.

During the meeting we will have the rare opportunity to listen to the Trustee Chair Carl - Wilhelm Stenhammar
and Trustee Ashok Mahajan. We will also show case our District projects. We will take this opportunity to
recognize and honour the Rotarians who created Endowment Funds, contributed to become the Major

Donors and Paul Harris Society Members. We can also recognize the new Paul Harris Fellows during the
current year and people who contributed to EREY. Every Club will be given an opportunity to have a group

photograph with Trustee Chair Carl - Wilhelm Stenhammar.

I request every one of  you to attend the event and make it a grand success.

Yours in Rotary,

Rtn. Rajyalakshmi Vadlamani

District Governor, RI District 3150

LOVE MY FOUNDATION
R I D 3150 District Event

on 25th August, 2010 at Hotel Marriott, Hyderabad

Host : Rotary Club of  Hyderabad East


